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The Bridge Initiative 

The Dallas Police Department is cordially inviting the Media to today’s event.  Chief Brown will present 
the donations gathered for the Bridge Initiative to the Bridge Homeless Shelter today, Monday, January 
26, 2015, at 3:00PM. 
 
DPD officers are coming together to warm up the lives of those that are less fortunate. Our Community 
Affairs Division has kicked off the New Year with the Bridge Initiative to gather donations for winter-
wear items.  Dallas officers are leading the way with their donations and encouraging others to also 
donate new or gently used jackets, gloves, hats, and blankets.  We have received donations from Dallas 
Officers, City of Dallas employees, and even the public.  
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